
TOWN OF CHAPEL HILL
RESPONSE TO COVID-19

Town Council Meeting
Wednesday, January 27, 2021



KEY UPDATES 

• Continued funding for 

non-congregate 
sheltering

• Extension of Eviction 
moratorium

• COVID-19 Relief Funding 

to transit agencies

• Extension of modified 

stay-at-home order



VACCINATION PLANNING

• Improving communications 
messaging

• Reaching underserved 

communities

• New approach to vaccine 

allocation

• Scaling up mass vaccination 

sites

• Vaccination site support



VACCINATION PLANNING

Registration Process

• Currently available to Phase 1 and 

Phase 2

• Complete Vaccine Interest Form at 

orangecountync.gov/GetYourShot 

or Call (919)913-8088

• You will be contacted to schedule 

your appointment



Questions?


